
 
 

From: Jenna Vaughn [mailto:jvaughn@IbervilleBank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 10:24 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject:  
 
  
I think it is very unfair that small banks should have to suffer the consequences for what the 
bigger banks created. We shouldn’t have to pay for what they have done.  
Jenna Vaughn 
jvaughn@ibervillebank.com 
Main Office 
Teller 
  


